
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 
 
The St. Clair Shores Figure Skating Club will be hosting a benefit performance of their 
annual “Reflections on Ice” show on Friday, April 26, 2024. This performance is held to 
entertain the handicapped of Macomb County and is sponsored by the Shorewood Kiwanis 
Club.   
 
Please excuse the following skater:  
 
________________________________________ from school, on Friday, April 26th.  
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and helps promote community involvement in our 
skaters and your students.  Thank you for your support!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Melinda Curtis & Jennifer Brown 
“Reflections on Ice” Show Co-Chairs 
St. Clair Shores Figure Skating Club 
 
 
  
  
 
 
       
       


